
To Who  It May Concern, 
I am writing to you to ask you to please vote no on SB 1530. It will have devastating results on too many 
of the most vulnerable Oregonians in this state. We the people are asking you to address climate change 
concerns in a different way than this, so that small businesses that do not have big money, and big 
lobbyists can simply stay alive in Oregon. 
Sincerely, 
Lynn Frison 
Beaverton, Oregon 
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